
Note No: PR/ ASEAN/062/2024 

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Singapore to the Association 

of Southeast Asian Nations ("ASEAN") presents its compliments to the ASEAN 

Secretariat and has the honour to refer to the Protocol to amend the ASEAN Agreement 

on the Movement of Natural Persons done at Manila, Philippines, on 7 March 2024 (the 

"Protocol"). 

Pursuant to Article 2(2) of the Protocol, the Permanent Mission of the 

Republic of Singapore to ASEAN has the further honour to notify the Secretary-General 

of ASEAN, His Excellency Dr. Kao Kim Hourn, of the Republic of Singapore's 

completion of its necessary internal procedures required for the entry into force of the 

Protocol. 

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Singapore to ASEAN has the 

further honour to recall that in accordance with Article 2(1) of the Protocol, the Protocol 

shall enter into force ninety (90) days after the signing of the Protocol. 

The Permanent Mission has the further honour to request that His Excellency 

acknowledge receipt of this Note. 

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Singapore to ASEAN avails 

itself of this opportunity to renew to the A SEAN Secretariat the assurances of its highest 

consideration. 
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